
Sharps Meeting May 10, 2022  

Attendees: Tom S, Pam G, Mary V – Recording Secretary 

 

Pam wrote two checks to Coopers for Welch and Vendrick burials.  Invoice was resubmitted with correct 
price for green burial.  Thanks for making the call Dan. 

Tom has checks to get to Pam for 2 urn burials and one full payment. 

Paperwork for records to be picked up from Pam by Tom on Thursday morning include the 2021 1099 
for mowing, a couple of transit permits and the form for State of Maryland which is due now. 

Pam had an e-mail from a recent lot owner regarding the future of the site.  As far as development is 
concerned, there are no worries at this time or for the future.  The site has been in use as a cemetery for 
at least two hundred years and is surrounded by natural resource property.  There is no perpetual care 
fee for lot owners in place at this time and the treasury is used to maintain the site. 

The need for interest in future maintenance of cemeteries was noted as board members age and 
younger people do not seem to be concerned. 

Mowing has begun and no invoices have been submitted yet.  The site looks very good and well 
maintained. 

A future topic for discussion and possible vote will be changing the meeting time in the summer to 
accommodate the outdoor activities of the board members. 

Tom will forward some information he received on an upcoming seminar regarding green burials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

 


